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LouLou Arakelian <msloumslou@gmail.com>

FW: 2921 Glendower Ave 
1 message

Alex Golshan <agolshan@gmail.com> Sun, Aug 27, 2017 at 1:37 PM
To: Lou Golshan <msloumslou@gmail.com>

From: Alex Golshan <agolshan@gmail.com> on behalf of Alex Golshan <alexgolshan@gmail.com> 
Reply-To: <alexgolshan@gmail.com> 
Date: Thursday, May 22, 2014 at 5:03 PM 
To: Lou Golshan <msloumslou@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fwd: 2921 Glendower Ave 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: <sorinalex@aol.com> 
Date: Thu, May 22, 2014 at 11:25 AM 
Subject: Fwd: 2921 Glendower Ave 
To: alexgolshan@gmail.com 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Renee Weitzer <renee.weitzer@lacity.org> 
To: sorinalex <sorinalex@aol.com> 
Sent: Thu, May 22, 2014 10:42 am 
Subject: 2921 Glendower Ave 

Report from Bldg & Safety..

It was determined that un-permitted construction was being performed on 
two properties. They have issued an Order to Comply (OTC) to the 
property owners of 2921 Glendower for unpermitted grading of the site and 
construction of retaining walls. The OTC instructs  the work to be stopped 
as of 3:00 p.m. on 5/21/14 and for the owners to obtain the proper permits
and approvals of construction work. The OTC was posted on the site and 
work has stopped. The compliance date for this OTC is June 2w1, 2014. They 
will issue another OTC to the neighbor after they secure the legal owner
information.  They will let us know when the second OTC will be issued. 

If you need additional information, don't hesitate to call me.  

--  
Renee Weitzer
Chief, Land Use Planning
Councilman Tom LaBonge
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